
From: Hormaza, Humberto 	
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 12:03 PM	
To: WTIC.Everyone Cc: Delia, Larry <ldelia@tegna.com>	
Subject: Station Update
 
Dear CW20 & FOX61- Connecticut’s News Station Team,

It is with mixed emotions that I share the news that I will be stepping down from my position as 
President and General Manager, effective May 10th. Serving alongside such a dedicated and talented 
team has been an honor and a privilege.

I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity to have led this exceptional team. Together, we have 
achieved remarkable milestones and made significant contributions to the community we serve. From 
delivering breaking news with unwavering dedication to producing impactful stories that resonate with 
our viewers, to the many community initiatives completed, each of you has played an integral role in 
our collective success.

As I reflect on my time here, I am filled with profound appreciation for each of you and the incredible 
work we have accomplished together. Your passion, professionalism, and unwavering commitment to 
journalistic integrity and marketing innovation have truly inspired me. It has been a privilege to 
witness the dedication and talent of this team firsthand. As I prepare to embark on the next chapter of 
my journey, I am filled with optimism for the future of CW20 & FOX61 Connecticut’s News Station. 
There is boundless potential for growth and evolution, and I have every confidence that this team will 
continue to thrive and excel in serving the greater good of Connecticut.

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Larry Delia, our Senior Vice President, and the entire 
TEGNA leadership team for their unwavering support and guidance throughout my tenure. Your 
mentorship has been invaluable, and I am deeply appreciative of the opportunities you have provided 
me.

To each member of the FOX61 Connecticut’s News Station team, thank you for your dedication, your 
passion, and your unwavering commitment to excellence. I have learned so much from each of you, 
and I am immensely proud of all that we have accomplished together. It has been an honor to serve 
alongside you, and I am confident that the best is yet to come for this remarkable team.

With heartfelt gratitude and warmest regards,

Humberto Hormaza

President & General Manager
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